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Hello,  

I'm writing to urge a no on SB 1548.  

 

While I understand the push to end the switching between times twice a year as it 

can lead to bad outcomes in health, I think it's terrible to opt for the time that removes 

the most daylight from the later hours of the day. I know year round Daylight Savings 

require congressional approval, and yes, that kind of consensus is a difficult one in 

this political climate, I think among more and ONLY opting for Daylight would make 

sense as California and Washington has not made any move towards keeping Pacific 

time as the consistent time. While I admire Oregon for going it's own way and sticking 

out in novel and positive, new and sometimes challenging ways (hello measure 110), 

this is just going to be annoying when operating with businesses out of state - 

especially on the west coast.  Especially when we have a good part of Portland metro 

workers residing IN Washington state. Why complicate matters further?  Please, no 

on SB 1548, we have a better solution when we voted to make Daylight Savings 

years round. Let's aim for that. Thank you.  


